
 

Fact Sheet 

 
 

 

Independent Pricing and Regulatory Tribunal | NSW 

Addendum to draft report package of 
Opal fare review 
30 August 2024 

1 Our review of Maximum Opal fares 

On 16 August 2024, we released a draft report and associated information papers into our review 
of maximum Opal fares until 2028.  We have identified some errors in two of the papers we 
released: 

• Technical paper – Modelling Socially Optimal fares 

• Information paper – Patronage 

We have revised these papers and have reissued them on 30 August 2024, 

These errors were mainly descriptive or labelling errors and included some inconsistencies with 
the modelling parameters. 

These errors do not impact the draft fares.  For more information see the revised versions of the 
papers above or contact the Opal review team through our website. 

Contact:: Jessica Hanna 

https://www.ipart.nsw.gov.au/documents/technical-paper/technical-paper-modelling-socially-optimal-fares-august-2024?timeline_id=17343
https://www.ipart.nsw.gov.au/documents/information-paper/information-paper-patronage-august-2024?timeline_id=17355
https://www.ipart.nsw.gov.au/review/transport-public-transport-fares/maximum-opal-fares-until-july-2028
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